
Sudbury Cable Committee Advisory Committee 
Meeting of March 20, 2007 
 
These are the minutes of the Sudbury Cable Advisory Committee held at 7:30 P.M. on 
March 20, 2007, at the Goodnow Library.  In attendance are Peter Boers, Marc 
Thompson, Peggy Fredrickson, Jeff Winston, and Marty Greenstein. 
 
The Selectmen have not yet replied to our letter to them sent to request permission to 
form a Local Access Corporation to take over the studio from Comcast. 
 
Lynn, the Access Coordinator, has asked for a laptop to allow her to edit video at home 
plus to augment the Mac desktop in the studio.  No one uses linear editing system 
anymore and the oldest linear editing system is so old that it is useless.  More non-linear 
editing facilities are needed.  Lynn is to obtain a quote. 
 
We discussed the future Access Corp and how to get it started, including what sort of 
web hosting it should have. 
 
Valley Communications came to the Town Hall to look at the scan converter that is now 
on a cart at the Town Hall.  The scan converter enables computer visuals to be fed into 
our video stream as we record a meeting.  We are looking to permanently mount it so that 
it is less effort to set up a “shoot” and so that it can be adjusted from the control room.  
Valley estimates $768 to do this installation. We passed a motion to approve this 
installation. 
 
The library shooed us out of the building at 8:50 and the meeting gradually ended as we 
left the premises. 
 
Respectfully Submitted, 
 
Marty Greenstein 
 


